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Cinco de Mayo was celebrated in style at Schooner Estates on 
Wednesday, May 5th.  Schooner celebrates events such as this 
throughout the year and residents and staff just love it.  The Village 
Green was decorated from top to bottom in a fun, festive way!  As 
usual, the food prepared by Chef Mike Morton and the Schooner 
dietary staff was delicious!    Below are just a few of the many photos 
which were taken during the celebration.  Are you in the picture?

Dot Andrews studio 102
Regina Carey apartment 637
Ruth Rosen apartment 630

CINCO DE MAYO UPATE

HAPPY 
FATHER’S

DAY TO ALL!
*************

Sunday, June 20th

Father’s Day is Sunday, June 20th.  Schooner will be taking the    
annual Father’s Day photo.  All Schooner gentlemen are welcome 
to be in the picture!  Everyone in the photo will receive a copy.  
Look for the time and place in your June activity calendar.    

Yes, Cinco de Mayo 
made it’s way to 

Schooner Estates!
Fun was had by all!
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Our annual Schooner Mother’s day photo was 
taken on Tuesday, May 4th. Here are the 
photo’s of just a few of the wonderful ladies 
who reside here at Schooner Estates!     

     

MANY  SMILING  FACES !

Dianne Day, Schooner Estates’ new Controller, 
always offers a friendly hello and a smile to all 
she encounters.  If you haven’t met her yet, 
when you do, you will see for yourself how invit-
ing she is. She is a welcome addition to the 
Schooner management team.

Dianne comes to us with considerable experi-
ence in the finance and customer service 
world.  She also is quite computer savvy - a 
very valuable skill for us at Schooner Estates!

Dianne graduated from Thomas College in 
1989 with a BS in Accounting and worked in 
the utility (electric and gas) business for 20 
years.  She lives with her husband, three active 
daughters and their dog, a chocolate lab.  She 
enjoys many activities, 
including hiking, bike rid-
ing, travel, and reading.  

Welcome, Dianne!

A representative from the Fashion Bug store 
will provide clothing which will be modeled by 
Schooner residents and employees.  The out-
fits will be available for purchase at the end of 
the show.  What a great way to see the newest 
styles and fashions.  This event will be held on 
Thursday, 6/24 at 2:30 p.m. in the Village 
Green.

DIANNE DAY

CRAFTS  GALORE

In today's world there can never be too many 
helping hands.  Come to Schooner and you 
will see a great example of this.  Schooner 
residents meet weekly to knit, sew and cro-
chet, many of the items are given to those in 
need.  Shawls are made and donated to a lo-
cal hospice house and mats are carefully 
sewn to give comfort to shelter animals.  Tiny 
hats are made for the newborn babies at the 
hospitals and the newest creations are beauti-
ful double cloth pockets made to fit over the 
front bar of walkers.  The pockets are con-
structed by Schooner residents, Edith          
Lachance and Nancy Wilcox.  They are a great 
idea and everyone loves them!  The craft class 
is also getting a good supply of items ready for 
the October 2010 Schooner craft fair.  You 
won’t want to miss it!

SCHOONER FASHION SHOW

FIRST DAY OF SUMMER! 
Monday,  June 21st  ~~~   Yeah!
**********************************************

Start of Summer Celebration BBQ!

First of the 2010 summer season
Wednesday, June 23rd ~~~ Delicious!


